
MT. DIABLO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 
RESOLUTION 23/24-35 

Provisional Internship Permits 

WHEREAS, the California Commission on Teacher Credentialing authorizes the 
issuance of a Provisional Internship Permit (PIP) to employees who meet the minimum 
requirements and who require additional time to meet subject matter competence 
needed to enter an internship program. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the following teachers meet the above 
criteria and are being authorized to apply for a PIP to complete the assignments for the 
2023-2024 school year in the Mt. Diablo Unified School District. 

Sandra Courtney-Sims    Woodside Elementary    Ed. Specialist Mild/Mod 

AYES: NOES: ABSENCES: ABSTENTIONS: 

Keisha Nzewi, Board Member Erin McFerrin, Board Member 

Cherise Khaund, Board Member 

Linda Mayo, Board Member 

Debra Mason, Board Member 

Dr. Adam Clark, Superintendent 

Resolution 23/24-35 

Adopted at the meeting of the MDUSD Governing Board of Education on 12/13/2023 


